
Request for Proposal for
Financial Audit Services

The Pennsylvania Health Care
Cost  Containment  Council
(PHC4), an independent state
council that collects, analyzes
and disseminates health care
cost  and  quality-related
information,  seeks  to  obtain
financial  audit  services.
Interested parties may access
the  Request  for  Proposal  at
www.phc4.org  beginning
December  12,  2024,  or  by
contacting Reneé Greenawalt
at  rgreenawalt@phc4.org.
Proposals are due to PHC4 no
later than 5 p.m. on February
5, 2025.
The  Council  will  award  the
contract at the public Council
meeting on March 6, 2025 at
10:00 am.

Barry D. Buckingham
Executive Director


